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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

CENTER FOR DEAF AND
HARD OF HEARING YOUTH

[Filed October 21, 2021, 2:22 p.m.]

The Washington Center for Deaf and Hard of Hearing Youth board of 
trustees will be cancelling the October 29, 2021, board meeting. We 
will reconvene virtually on December 3, 2021, for our regularly sched-
uled board meeting.
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